David Shideler

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Aloha Susan:

David Shideler

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:42 PM

‘Susan.A.Lebo@hawaii.gov'

RE: AES West O’ahu Solar Project, Honouliuli Ahupua’a, 'Ewa District, O'ahu, TMK: [1]
9-2-002:007 Responding to SHPD Question by supplying the SUP application

In the context of our draft Archaeological Inventory Survey Report for the AES West O ‘ahu Solar Project,
Honouliuli Ahupua‘a, ‘Ewa District, O ‘ahu, TMK: [1] 9-2-002:007 (por.) (assigned SHPD review LOG #
2020.00290 on Feb 6, 2020), we understand from DPP that SHPD has inquired about a copy of the SUP

application, so are following up
“Trigger” for review of the AIS

SUP Application

with a link to the document (below) which we very much hope suffices as a

I remain unclear on when “supplemental information pertaining to a prior submittal should be submitted to
DLNR.Intake.SHPD. There have been recent cases where that elicited another Log No. that seemingly proved

problematic.

S000.... Please advise if I should submit this SUP Application.

Mahalo for all you do.
Aloha.

David Shideler

Cultural Surveys Hawai‘i

PO Box 1114

Kailua, HI 96734

PH: (808) 262-9972

Cell: (808) 753-0785

Fax: (808) 262-4950
dshideler@culturalsurveys.com




David Shideler

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

got it to open!

Lebo, Susan A <susan.a.lebo@hawaii.gov>

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:55 PM

David Shideler

Re: AES West O’ahu Solar Project, Honouliuli Ahupua'a, ‘Ewa District, O'ahu, TMK: [1]
9-2-002:007 Responding to SHPD Question by supplying the SUP application



David Shideler

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

David Shideler

Monday, October 5, 2020 3:32 PM

‘Susan.A.Lebo@hawaii.gov'

alan.s.downer@hawaii.gov

Mabhalo for the Friday September 25, 2020 teleconference regarding the AES West
O'ahu Solar Project AIS and notification DPP is issuing their acceptance determination
for the SUP application

Aloha Dr. Susan Lebo and Dr. Alan Downer:

Thank you for the zoom meeting discussion on Friday September 25, 2020 regarding the AES West O*ahu
Solar Project, Honouliuli Ahupua‘a, ‘Ewa District, O*ahu, TMK: [1] 9-2-002:007 (por.) and the associated
archaeological inventory survey (AIS) presently under SHPD review.

We appreciate your input to the
Draft AIS.

discussion and look forward to receiving any comments you may have on the

We understand that the City and County Department of Planning and Permitting (DPP) is issuing their
acceptance determination for the application, thus starting the clock on the statutory timelines for the State
Special Use Permit (SUP) process. If there is anything that we can do to further support your review, please do

not hesitate to ask.
Aloha.

David Shideler

Cultural Surveys Hawai‘i

PO Box 1114

Kailua, HI 96734

PH: (808) 262-9972

Cell: (808) 753-0785

Fax: (808) 262-4950
dshideler@culturalsurveys.com




